
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
  
DATE:  April 10, 2018   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM: David Jackson, Manager of Development and Transportation 
 
SUBJECT: 2018 Bike Lane Program Proposal Update 
 
 
The City has received significant interest in the proposed 2018 bike lane 
program.  As a result, the public feedback period has been extended to 
Friday, April 27th, 2018.  The www.smartsarnia.com (engineering – bike 
lanes) webpage has been updated with additional information.  An 
alternative proposal is also included for some sections of the route based on 
the feedback received to date. 
 
Comments on the original proposal and/or the alternative options can be 
submitted to engineering@sarnia.ca.  A report summarizing the comments 
received will be prepared for the Monday, May 7th, 2018 Council meeting. 
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For further information, please contact: 
David Jackson, Manager of Development and Transportation 
david.jackson@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 ext. 3279 

Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering 
mike.berkvens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 ext. 3359 
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